
Minutes of the Bryn-Rose Civic Association Meeting of June 28, 2012 
 
The Bryn-Rose Civic Association met in the Radnor United Methodist Church, 930 Conestoga Road, 
Rosemont, Pennsylvania at 7:00 P.M. on the above date. 
 

Present 
 

Bob Adams, President; Peggy Gaskins, Treasurer: Lynn Ellis, Recording Secretary; and members 
 

Minutes of May 24, 2012  
 

Sue Norcini motioned to approve the minutes as written. Seconded by Margaret Dolan, the minutes were 
approved. 

Treasurer’s Report 
Our account balance remains at 448.22.   

Old Business 
 

The Rental House Appeals Board hearing for 54 Garrett Avenue was held on June 5 at the Municipal 
Building and the appeal was unanimously denied.  the owner will not be allowed to rent to anyone for one 
year.  Some members feel that the Radnor Code should be tighten up on the rental housing. 
 

New Business 
 

Sixteen cars had recently been entered or broken into on Wentworth Lane and Summit Terrace.  Stolen 
items included GPSs, credit cards, wallets and checkbooks, so please help our Radnor Police by locking 
your cars and homes and reporting any suspicious things going on.  Sam Horsey reports too much 
speeding in the area and suggested speed bumps on Wentworth Lane.   
 

Announcements 
 

Volunteers are needed to help sign up the children and other participants for the Garrett Hill 4th of July 
parade from 9:30 to 10 a.m. at the business campus.   
 

Our Concert in Rosemont’s Macrone Park will be held on the evening of July 18th from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m.  
The band will be Main Line School of Rock Delta Squad.  Mrs. Ellis from the Radnor Historical Society 
was asked to bring the old photo posters for display during the concert. 
 

Peggy Gaskins noted that she had received a letter for the Community Unity Breakfast on September 19, 
2012, from 7:30 to 9 a.m. at Villanova University.  She made a motion to donate $30. as a “friend” of  
Undo Racism Day.  Seconded by Lew Gaskins, it was unanimously approved.  The speaker will be 
Patricia A. Colter , President and Chief Executive Officer of the Urban League who is on Villanova 
University’s staff.   
There will be a Walking Tour of Historic Garrett Hill on Sunday, September 23rd from 2 p.m. to 4 p.m. 
starting at the Radnor United Methodist Church. 
 

We will invite the Township Staff to out October meeting to give us an update current events. 
Next Meeting 

 

Our next meeting will be held on September 27, 2012 at 7:00 p.m.  All residents are welcome. 
 

Respectfully submitted,  
 
Lynn Ellis 


